
 
 
 
 
 

 
September 11, 2024 
 
 
Ms. Nikki Stautzenberger 
Development Services Manager 
City of Rollingwood 
403 Nixon Drive 
Rollingwood, TX  78746  
 
Sent Via: E-mail 
 
Re: Acceptance of drainage review for 3012 Bee Cave Drainage Review 
 
Dear Ms. Stautzenberger: 
 
K Friese + Associates, Inc. (KFA) has reviewed the permit submittal for the above referenced project for 
compliance with the City of Rollingwood Drainage Code of Ordinances.  
 
The applicant has submitted information demonstrating compliance with the City Drainage Ordinances, 
in particular Article IV, Division 1, Stormwater Drainage Regulations.  

 
All responsibility for the adequacy of the above referenced report and plans remains with the engineer of 
record. In recommending acceptance, KFA must rely upon the adequacy of the work of the engineer of 
record.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Bernard Brandon, PE 
Project Engineer 
 
 
 
Enclosure:  Copy of final drainage submittal. 


